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ATTENTION 
ALL YTZ/YYZ SCREENERS 

RE: LUMP SUM 
 
 
If you were hired on or before May 15 2015, have completed probation 
and have NOT yet received your Collective Bargaining Agreement 
LUMP SUM, your are asked to email the following details to the 
General Chairperson at Bbarnett@iam140.ca as soon as possible: 
   
o Name 
o Employee Number 
o Company Start 
o Contact Information 
o Status (Full Time or Part Time) 
o Subject Title: 2015 CBA LUMP SUM 

 
 
Please ensure to indicate in your email that you have NOT received 
the Lump Sum. 
  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
Caterina Barone 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


